
Jo Monahan
As a Port Angeles resident, I strongly urge the complete cleanup of the toxic Rayonier Mill site.
Corporations must be held accountable for the impact of their business and harms of that business
whether current or closed. Our watershed and bioregion, our communities and
human/more-than-human inhabitants deserve to be free of ongoing and future harms. We know that
impact to air, water, and soil impacts the lives, livelihoods, and health of this entire region. We ask
you to do the ethical, moral and integrity-filled thing by a complete cleanup of this site.


